
MnDOT announces Highway 14 project between Dodge Center and 
Owatonna
Posted: Jul 03, 2014 8:34 AM CDT 

DODGE CENTER, Minn. (KTTC) -- MnDOT has announced four new projects including one of which will give 
funding to expand Highway 14 between Dodge Center and Owatonna.

The highway will receive an expansion to reduce travel time and improve safety for drivers.

Gov. Mark Dayton and the Minnesota Legislature approved funding for the $1.5 million project.

The Legislature added $31.5 million to the Corridor of Commerce Program in Minnesota.

Of that, $6.5 million will be used statewide this year.
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